Man exhibition stand to raise awareness for r(20)

Could you help us raise awareness of r(20) amongst health professionals and
other parties with an interest in our uitra-rare disease?

The most effective way to reach out to paediatricians, neurologists, nurses,
geneticists, researchers, academics and patients and families with epilepsy
(amongst others) is to host an exhibition stand at a conference or event.
Health professionals are obliged to attend a number of such events as part of
the Continuous Professional Development (CPD, or ongoing training).

These types of event occur throughout the year, around the country and
across the world. As Trustees, we have limited time and capacity to attend
every event that we would lie to have a presence at....and that is where our
volunteers come in. As you know Dale and Dawn both have attended events
for us in Birmingham, Cardiff and London. It is easier for volunteers to attend
events closer to home to them and saves valuable travel costs.

The next event on the calendar is BPNA Annual Conference 3-5" Jan ’18 at
Kings College, London. Could you volunteer to host a stand for us there (it can
be shared)?

ol If you are interested in helping at BPNA or any
"\ BPNA other future event, please contact Allison:

| British Paediatric Neurology Association

1 allison@ring20researchsupport.co.uk

Reasonable expenses can be paid and exhibition items can be couriered
to/.from the event.
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